
  President 2025-001 
 

August 15, 2025 
 
To all Sask WT Taekwondo members: 
 
 
Re: Announcement of the Resignation of President Kathie Spenst 
 
At the Saskatchewan WT Taekwondo Association Inc. Board meeting on August 13, 2025, President 
Kathie Spenst tendered her formal resignation from her role as President, effective immediately, due to 
personal and family commitments requiring her attention.  
 
The Board of Directors has accepted her resignation. In her statement, Kathie expressed that it has been 
an honor to serve on the SASK WT Board and as President. She remains committed to the organization 
and will continue her involvement as an active member of Saskatchewan WT Taekwondo.  
 
Kathie’s term as President was scheduled to conclude in June 2026.  As per the associations’ bylaws and 
Robert’s Rules of Order, the Vice President position will become the interim President until that position is 
elected at the next General Meeting. 
 
On behalf of the board, I want to thank Kathie for her dedicated service and wish her all the best. 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
Susanne Mitchell - Interim President,  Sask WT Taekwondo Association Inc. 
 


